
 

 

5 May 2020 

 

Dear parent/guardian 
 
Your daughter should now be engaging in online lessons via google classroom for all of her 
subjects.  
 
If you find that she still requires access to a particular subject classroom, please email the school 
info account info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk and address the code request to the 
specific subject teacher. We will then do our utmost to get back to you promptly with the 
required code.  
  
Kind regards  
  
Mrs V Donnan  
E Coordinator  
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